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October 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

Year 4 will be taking part in an Anglo-Saxon Day on Monday 20th January 2025 

 

Children will be studying the Anglo-Saxon Times in the spring term, therefore it will be a great opportunity for 

them to extend their learning, whilst engaging in exciting activities.  

 

We are having a visit from a “real” historical character and this is a great way to support the learning and give 

an overview of life in the past and cover this particular aspect in depth. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £7.00 per child towards this event to help to cover costs.  An 

item has been set up on parent pay for you to pay, should you require a barcode, please contact the school 

office directly. Should we not have enough voluntary contributions, we may have to look at cancelling this 

activity.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Miss Latham & Mr Keight 
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